One Hundred Ten Pleasant Street Malden, Massachusetts 02148

COUNCIL OFFICE
THIRD FLOOR
(781) 397-7130
FAX: (781) 397-7004
citycouncil@cityofmalden.org

City of Malden Massachusetts



September 25, 2018

Dear City Councillors;

Pursuant to Paper 361-18 Sponsored by Councillors Paul Condon and Ryan O'Malley;

Order: That the President of the City Council appoint a three or four member committee to work with the Director of Parking to address resident parking.

I am pleased to announce the Councillors that will serve on this special committee; hereby known as "Parking Review Committee."

Meetings shall begin immediately and follow our Council Rules.

Councillor Condon
Councillor O'Malley
Councillor Spadafora
Councillor David Camell
Councillor Jadeanne Sica

Ex-Officio Members will be called upon for their advice but their attendance is not required unless requested. They will serve as advisory resources.

Namely:

Police Chief Kevin Molis and Traffic Commission Chairman Ron Hogan, Parking/Traffic Enforcement Department Manager

Parking Review Committee is being formed for the sole purpose of identifying needs and solutions of Malden's parking concerns to be presented to the full City Council for consideration.

Thank you and congratulations.

Debbie DeMaria City Council President 781 953 9474